
 

1 of 2 

 

 
 

State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

 
March 10, 2022 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 2 
 RFP 22-VSW-SNP-034 
 Saint Paul Wastewater Lift Station Design and Construction Administration Services 
 RFP Due Date: March 11, 2022 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: Will you be using a purchasing contract on this project or any others that are listed on 
St. Paul’s CIP?. 
 
Department: In accordance with RFP Amendment 1 “The department is unable to answer 
material specification questions as a contractor has not been selected for this RFP design”. Per 
the RFP “The department intends to issue an Invitation to Bid for a contractor to construct 
based on the final design.”  
 
 

April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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